
From: Steven Bradley <sbradley@upstatetoday.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/5/2017 2:59:12 PM
Subject: Out of office reply Re: Lieutenant Governor to Hold Press Conference on Eliminating 

Planned Parenthood Funding

I will be out of the office through June 9. For more immediate assistance, 
 
contact Greg Oliver at goliver@upstatetoday.com or Zack Mauldin at 
 
zack@upstatetoday.com. Please note that your message will not be forwarded.


-- 

Steven Bradley
News Editor
The (Seneca, S.C.) Journal

O: (864) 882-2375
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